Latest arrangements for City Gallery

The Planning Department (PlanD) announced today (April 29) that, in view
of the latest situation of COVID-19, the City Gallery will be partially re-
opened on May 6 (Wednesday). Touch-based interactive exhibits, public
programmes, educational activities and docent services will continue to be
temporarily suspended until further notice.

To minimise the risk of infection, special arrangements and
precautionary measures will be implemented. Visitors are advised to wear
their own masks and will be subject to temperature checks before admission.
Crowd control measures may be implemented when necessary. Children under 12
must be accompanied by an adult. In addition, enhanced measures including
cleansing and disinfection will be conducted.

The City Gallery will continue to monitor the situation closely and
review the arrangements in a timely manner.

For enquiries, please call the City Gallery on 3102 1242 during office
hours or visit the City Gallery's website (www.citygallery.gov.hk/en).
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